
 

 

 

 

  

June 2023 Newsletter 

 

Birthdays in June 

 
*All center birthdays will be 

celebrated on June 30th  

Sharvil – 3rd  

Finn- 5th  

Abigail – April 6th 

Brielle – 15th  

Liliana – 17th 

Olivia – 18th 

Robyn – 18th 

Amandeep – 26th 

Nora (TB) – 26th 

Sierra – 26th 

James – 28th 
 

 

June is Pride month! On top of that we also have: 

June 1st- 12th – Parent – Teachers Interviews 

June 2nd - Pajama Day 

June 6th – Rainbow Day 

June 16th – Jersey Day & Soccer Shots (Pre 1) 

June 18th- Happy Father’s Day (Complimentary Breakfast 

June 19th) 

June 19th- 20th – Picture Days  

June 21st- First Day of Summer & Soccer Shots (Pre 2) 

June 22nd – Picnic Day (Weather Permitted) 

June 23rd – Indigenous People Day 

June 27th – Water Play Day (Weather Permitted) 

June 29th - Celebrating ALL Center Birthdays for June 

June 30th – Red and White Day 

 

 

 

Sunday, June 18th is Father’s Day! Little Scholars would like to 

wish all the Fathers and Father figures that are part of our LS 

family a fantastic day and a wonderful weekend! We often 

hear the children talk about how much they love and miss 

their Dads, and we want to recognize how important your 

role is in our Little Scholars community. Enjoy your day! 

We will also be providing a complementary breakfast on Monday 

June 19 from 7:00-9:00am! 

Soccer Shots 

From 9-10:30am on June 16th and June 21st, we’ll be 

welcoming Soccer Shots back to Little Scholars! If you have 

a child in Preschool, they’ll have a chance to participate in 

some fun soccer activities on the playground! Please make 

sure your child has appropriate footwear and a hat! 

Preschool 1 – 16th & Preschool 2 – 21st  

 

 

Congratulations to our staff of 

the month, Morgan! For always 

being so energetic and hard 

working for the kids, families 

and our team. Keep up the 

great work! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/ Teacher 

Interviews 

 

Just a reminder Little 

Scholars is hosting 

parent/ teacher 

interviews between June 

1st and 12th. The schedule 

is as follows: 

Infant: June 2nd   

Toddler A: June 1st 

Preschool 1: June 5th & 6th  

Preschool 2: June 7th & 8th 

Toddler B: June 9th 

Toddler C: June 12th 

 

If you need a reminder of 

your chosen timeslot or 

you would like to try to 

change your timeslot, 

please see Jen as soon as 

possible.  

Indigenous Peoples Day 

 (We will recognize this special day on the 23) 

June 21 is National Indigenous Peoples Day. This is a day for all 

Canadians to recognize and celebrate the unique heritage, 

diverse cultures and outstanding contributions of First 

Nations, Inuit and Métis peoples. The Canadian Constitution 

recognizes these three groups as Aboriginal peoples, also 

known as Indigenous peoples. 

 

Although these groups share many similarities, they each have 

their own distinct heritage, language, cultural practices and 

spiritual beliefs. 

 

In cooperation with Indigenous organizations, the Government 

of Canada chose June 21, the summer solstice, for National 

Aboriginal Day, now known as National Indigenous Peoples Day. 

For generations, many Indigenous peoples and 

communities have celebrated their culture and heritage on or 

near this day due to the significance of the summer solstice as 

the longest day of the year. 

 

 

Artist’s Corner 

 

Shoutout to Preschool 1 for 

making wonderful such a 

homemade bouquet for 

Mother’s Day. From the salt 

dough vase to the homemade 

card, so much work was put 

into these creative gifts.  

 

Picnic Day 

International Picnic Day is June 19th so  

we have decided to have a picnic on  

           June 22nd as the 19th is packed full! 

Weather permitting,  

we will have afternoon snack outdoors  

and enjoy the nice summer weather.  

 

Picture Days 

Little Scholars will be hosting picture days on June 19th and 

20th from 9am-12pm. Each child will get the chance for 

individual photos, sibling photos, grad photos (if they are 

going to JK this year) and class photos.  Infant and Toddler 

pictures will be taken on Monday and Preschool pictures will 

be taken on Tuesday.  If your child is part time, please have 

them ready for Monday or Tuesday regardless of what class 

they are in. 

After photos are completed, families will be provided with 

proofs and the option to purchase various photo packages 

from the selections offered.  

For these days to run smoothly and efficiently, please ensure 

that you try to have your children at the center by 9 AM. 

 

 

https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013791/1535470872302
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013791/1535470872302
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100014187/1534785248701
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100014427/1535467913043
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013785/1529102490303
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013785/1529102490303

